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21/03/2020

NEW DATE 

We hope we have communicated about the postponement to everybody that is registered for what was the March event. Sometimes emails don’t get to their destination so fingers crossed nobody turns up at the cocktail party on the 27th. 

Those that have replied about the postponement have been 100% in support of the decision. We don’t like being dictated to about certain things in life but it became a fairly obvious decision we had to make and as it turns out this was the right decision. 

So let’s mark our diaries for the same dates but in November this year. Friday 27 to Monday 30. 

We will send out a new request for your confirmation once we feel confident we will be going ahead in November but please in the meantime mark your diary with these dates. We will book the hotels again and advise the date you need to confirm with the hotels.

A large portion of the funds gathered from the entry fees have been used and most items are to hand, so it will be an easy task to kick the new tour into action even at short notice (hotels willing). 

Please advise if you can’t do November ASAP.

So that’s about it for the time being.

Stay safe and well.

Paul & Jeff 

